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TO:  County Auditors 
 
FROM: Tera Klutz, Indiana State Comptroller 

Daniel Shackle, Commissioner, Department of Local Government Finance 
 
RE: Gateway Abstract Application Transition 
 
DATE: November 29, 2023 
 
Since 2019, the Indiana State Comptroller and the Department of Local Government Finance 
(“Department”) have partnered on the implementation of the successful transition of the county 
abstract submission process to the Gateway Abstract Application. This success could not have 
been achieved without the partnerships between the State Comptroller and the Department as 
well as the county auditors, their staff, and vendors. 
 
Beginning in 2024, the Department will perform the review and approval of each county 
abstract, including the property tax replacement credit workbook. All abstracts will continue to 
be submitted using the Gateway Abstract Application. The only change will be that the 
Department will review and approve the abstract. 
 
Additional guidance will be provided by the Department to all counties and vendors in January 
2024.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this transition, please contact the Department’s 
Support Team at support@dlgf.in.gov.  
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